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May 29, 2024 

ADDENDUM No. 1 
 

Invitation to Quote PS-24-05 
COMMUNICATION TOWER INSPECTIONS 

 
The addendum is being issued prior to the closing of the Invitation to Quote (ITQ) to provide further information, 
make changes to, or to clarify the ITQ Documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated with all other 
parts of the ITQ Documents. In the case of a conflict with the balance of the documents, this Addendum shall 
govern. Bidders shall attach a signed copy of this addendum to their bid submission, failure to do so may 
result in a non-compliant bid.  This addendum shall form part of the Contract Documents. 
 
 
This addendum is being provided in clarification to ITQ PS-24-05 released May 28, 2024. 
 
Question 1: In the first paragraph of ITQ document, it’s indicated:  The Regional District of Fraser-Fort George 
(the “Regional District”) invites written Quotations from qualified Bidders to provide Communication Tower 
Inspections for eight (8) of the Regional District’s Communication Sites, located in Prince George BC and the 
surrounding area. 
 
Do we have to be qualified by the Regional District before participating to this ITQ? 

Answer 1: No, you do not have to be qualified by the Regional District before participating in this ITQ, 
however, you must be a qualified tower inspection company for your bid submission to be 
considered. 

 
 
I/We hereby verify that we have considered this addendum in our proposal submission.  
 
 
     
Proponent’s Signature  Date 
 
 
All inquiries relating to ITQ PS-24-05 must be emailed to: 
Bonnie Seitz, Community Services Leader, bseitz@rdffg.bc.ca  
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